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6 MANAGING DISRUPTIVE BEHAVIOUR (AN27-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV of the meeting of this Committee of 21st November 2005 where 
Report No 703-2005. 'Managing Unacceptable Behaviour in Schools' was approved which contained a 
commitment to bring a full report on the management of disruptive behaviour to the Education 
Committee in January 2006.   
 
That report, including detailed guidelines and appendices, has now been issued for consultation to all 
appropriate parties and is attracting considerable interest and response. 
 
Accordingly, in order to give adequate opportunity for consideration of this important document, the 
Committee is asked to note that the Report will now be submitted to the February meeting of the 
Education Committee. 
 
 


